
George  Campbell  Orthodontist
in Glasgow
Adult orthodontic treatment is on the rise as more individuals
opt  to  have  their  teeth  straightened.  There  are  several
alternatives  offered  by  specialists  like  George  Campbell
orthodontist in Glasgow, who deliver discreet orthodontic care
that many people believe is better at helping them achieve the
appearance they desire for their teeth without the braces
being noticeable. If you live in Glasgow and require a skilled
and experienced specialist like George Campbell, we strongly
encourage you to get in touch today.

Dr. George Campbell, who originates from Glasgow, has a strong
educational background in dentistry and orthodontics and has
taken many different paths in the profession. After graduating
from Edinburgh University, he spent a brief amount of time
serving in the British Army before returning to Glasgow to
pursue graduate studies. During this period, he completed his
fellowship at the Royal College of Surgeons with positions in
oral and maxillofacial surgery.
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After completing his postgraduate training in London, George
stayed on to work as the Registrar in Orthodontics at Guy’s
Hospital. During his MOrth (Membership in Orthodontics), he
worked as a consultant at a hospital near London to gain
crucial working experience and contacts that would aid him in
future years. After graduating from MOrth, George moved back
to  Scotland  and  started  an  orthodontic  practice  in  East
Kilbride in 1999. As a result of the success of the East
Kilbride  office,  George  opened  six  more  offices  around
Scotland. These practices are based in:

·        Hamilton

·        Jordanhill

·        Queen’s Park

·        Greenock

·        Kilmarnock



·        Cumbernauld

Dr. Campbell enjoys empowering others to make smart decisions
about orthodontics. He is gratified when he is able to assist
others in choosing their careers. In addition to offering
assistance  to  11  successful  orthodontic  therapists,  he  is
pleased to offer training to registrars who wish to become
orthodontists at Guy’s Hospital in London, as well as new
programmes for people in the South East and London.

George is active in the field of orthodontics as a member of
various  societies,  including  the  World  Federation  of
Orthodontists  and  the  British  and  European  Orthodontic
Societies. In addition to being an international member of the
American Orthodontists Society, he attends yearly retreats to
learn more about his profession. He has been honoured for his
clinical and educational expertise, and he is listed in the
Who’s Who of Dentistry. His passion for academics has led him
to become an examiner for the Royal College of Surgeons in
Edinburgh.

What  treatment  options  can  George  Campbell  orthodontist
provide?

Modern orthodontics has evolved significantly over the years,
and it no longer has the reputation of being about wearing
unpleasant  metal  in  your  mouth.  There  are  a  number  of
different  kinds  of  braces  to  choose  from  in  contemporary
orthodontics that are both small and comfortable to wear while
straightening your teeth as well as being even more efficient.
You  will  be  able  to  continue  with  your  regular  daily
activities  without  noticing  a  difference  with  a  lot  of
experience in this field, George Campbell orthodontist will
help  you  determine  the  right  type  of  braces  for  your
lifestyle.


